June 30, 2009

Compatible Electronics TCB
114 Olinda Drive
Brea, California 92823
Subject: TCB application submittal

Gentlemen:

We, Venstar Inc., would like to declare that the application being submitted for the device with
FCC ID: MUH-RFTS, has not been submitted to another TCB or FCC for certification,

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at (818) 341-8760.

Sincerely, _
g
Corey McTigue

Engineering Manager

VENSTAR, INC
9250 Owensmouth Avenue ® Chatsworth, California 91311 e [818) 341-8760 ¢ Fax: (B818) 341-8763



